

Office of the Comptroller

June 13, 2011

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A. Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Deputy Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A Special Deputy Comptroller

Craig D. Kammholz Special Deputy Comptroller

To the Honorable the Common Council City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Council Members:

Please accept the following communication file for introduction In-Title-Only at the next meeting of the Common Council on June 14, 2011.

Communication from the Comptroller's Office transmitting a report titled Audit of the Department of Public Works Fleet Services Inventory.

We will be issuing this audit report shortly and would like to have it scheduled for Committee hearing before the Common Council's August recess.

If there are any questions about this request, please contact James Michalski at 286-2225.

Very truly yours,

W. MARTIN MÖRICS

Comptroller

C: James Owczarski

WMM:jtm

Ref: FleetInventoryAuditInTitle(6-13-11)

